
 
 

Policy 2521 

BOARD MEMBER DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

 

Board of Education members are expected to demonstrate high qualities of leadership. Accordingly, a Board 
should place a high priority on the importance of efforts to enlarge the horizon and abilities of its members 
through a planned and continuing program of in-service education for its members. Participation in 
district-sponsored training sessions and conferences, workshops, and conventions at the local, state, and 
national levels are ways to deliver Board member in-service training. Funds will be budgeted annually in 
support of these efforts. Individual Board members will be reimbursed for authorized out-of-pocket costs 
incurred through participation in Board-approved development activities. 
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